
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF COLVILLE 

 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that a public hearing will be held beginning at 6:30 p.m. 
or as soon thereafter as possible on Tuesday, May 22, 2018 at Colville City Hall, 
170 South Oak, Colville, Washington. 
 
The purpose of said hearing is to hear and consider a request to surplus the 
following property owned by the Water/Sewer Department: 

1994 Chevrolet K1500 4wd pickup 
128,923 miles 

Any person may appear at said hearing and be heard, either for or against the 
request.  The City of Colville is a drug-free, smoke-free workplace and does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age, sexual 
orientation or disability in employment or the provision of services. If you have 
any questions, or if you need special language, hearing, or accessibility 
arrangements please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (509) 684-5094 or 
www.colville.wa.us or visit the office at 170 South Oak, City Hall, Colville, 
Washington 99114. 
 
Holly Pannell, MMC, PFO 
City Clerk/Human Resources Manager 
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